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Instructor Profile and Background  
 
Justin began training Goju Ryu Karate-do at the Hombu dojo in 1992. Justin is an  
excellent instructor for children and adults. He specialized in self-defense 
techniques  
against weapon and weaponless attacks from assailants. He has studied many types 
of  
other martial arts styles and has a strong background in their fighting 
strategies. During  
his classes, Justin brings a “real-world” approach and practical applications to 
the usage  
of Karate-do from his experience working in Law Enforcement and from the 
Military.  
He has also taught several Karate Summer Camps emphasizing in children’s self 
defense  
and kidnap prevention. Justin’s past career background includes an Honorable 
discharge  
from the US Marine Corps; Athletic Director/P.E. Teacher for Trinity Lutheran 
School  
and Correctional Officer for the San Joaquin County Sheriff’s Department. Justin 
is  
currently an Officer with the California Highway Patrol and been with the 
department for  
5 years.  
 
  
 
Education  
 
Edison Senior High School  
 
Graduated 1997  
 
  
 
United States Marine Corps Communications School  
 
Telecommunications Specialists 1998  
 
  



 
San Joaquin Delta College  
 
Administration Justice 2000  
 
  
 
San Joaquin County Sheriff’s Department  
 
Correctional Officer Academy 2001  
 
  
 
California Highway Patrol  
 
Post Academy 2001  
 
  
 
Specialized Training  
 
-Certified 1st degree Black Belt Instructor in Goju Ryu Karate-Do (13 years 
experience, 6  
years as instructor).  
 
-7th Kyu Ranking in Koei-Kan Karate-Do (1 year experience).  
 
-United States Marine Corps Survival and Hand to Hand Combat Course  
 
-Marine Corps Basic Training  
 



 
-Marine Corps Infantry and Tactical Combat Training Course  
 
-San Joaquin County Sheriffs Department Certified Weaponless Self Defense Course  
 
-Studied Okinawan Kubudo 5 years under Japanese Master Tohisiro Oshiro.  
 
-Studied Jujitsu 2 years  
 
-Studied Shotokan Karate-Do 1 year  
 
-Studied Aikido 1 year  
 
-CHP Explorer Program PMA Instructor/PT Instructor and Advisor  
 
-Expert Ratings in Rifle and Pistol US Marine Corps  
 
-Varsity Wrestling Edison High School  
 
-Physical Education Teacher and Athletic Director for Trinity Lutheran School in  
Stockton, Ca. (1.5 years experience).  
 
-CHP Communications PSD I in Ventura Area Communications Center (7 months).  
 
-Attended dozens of various self defense and Karate seminars and clinics 
nationwide  
taught by Master Instructors in their respective arts throughout my martial arts 
training.  
 
-Has instructed numerous Officer Safety/Survival, Tactical and Weaponless Self 
Defense  
courses for CHP personnel assigned to field patrol enforcement.  
 
-Rifle Expert (USMC) and Pistol Expert (CHP) ranking.  
 
  
 
Other Professional Training and Certification  
 
-Advanced Drug Training  
 
-Advanced CPR certification  
 
-Advance First Aid and Rescue certification  
 
-Current Physical Methods of Arrest certification on file  
 
-First Responders and HazMat Course  
 
-Emergency Medical Responder Certification  
 
-Public Safety Dispatcher I  
 
-Fitness Challenge Year award #4  
 
-Small Arms Certification  
 



-1st Class Physical Fitness Award (USMC & CHP)  
 
  
 
Awards and Commendations  
 
-Two Gold Medals, One Silver Medal at 2004 California Police and Fire Olympics  
Games in Stockton, CA. (Fighting, Forms and Weapon Forms).  
 
-Two Silver Medals, One Bronze Medal at 2003 California Police and Fire Olympics  
Games in Sacramento, CA. medaled in fighting, weapons and forms (pictured in CHP  
Zenith 12000 Magazine).  
 
-1995 International Champion in Black Belt Weapons at International Karate-Do  
Championship in Las Vegas, NV.  
 
-Two time Gold Medalist Karate National Champion USANKF in 1996 and 1997 for  
weapons and fighting.  
 
-Dozens of local and regional Karate championships in fighting and weapons.  
 
-Commendable during CHP academy for expert witness testimony for explanation,  
history of origin, and application of the CHP PR-24 side-handle baton derived 
from the  
Japanese self defense weapon aka Tonfa.  
 
  
 



 


